
From: Huff, Ashley (UTC)
To: Roberts, Andrew (UTC)
Cc: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: FW: Avista sale
Date: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 12:17:15 PM
Attachments: CCE19022018_11.pdf

Hi Andrew,
 
It looks like Dennis asked us to post this comment in docket U-170970. Per our conversation
earlier this week we determined you would be handling the comments in this docket and we
would not be posting them. Now what? J
 
Please advise me on how you’d like us to proceed. Also, will you please confirm with Dennis
to make sure he is on board with your decision?
 
Thanks for the help,
 
Ashley Huff
 
Customer Service Specialist
(360) 664-1258 Direct
 
Utilities and Transportation Commission
Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
 
From: Wyse, Lisa (UTC) 
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 12:10 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center <records@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: FW: Avista sale
 
Please post the email at the bottom of the chain and the attachment as a
comment in U-170970, per Dennis Moss.
 
Thanks.
Lisa
 
From: Johnson, Steven (UTC) 
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 8:29 AM
To: Wyse, Lisa (UTC) <lisa.wyse@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: FW: Avista sale
 
Lisa,
 
Please forward this email to whomever at the UTC places items in the public comments section of
the U-170970. If you cc me when you do, I will become educated enough to bypass you and send
such emails directly to those who get the work done!
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Thank you,
 
Steve
 

From: Stephen [mailto:sdunham@q.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 8:15 PM
To: Rendahl, Ann (UTC) <ann.rendahl@utc.wa.gov>; Balasbas, Jay (UTC) <jay.balasbas@utc.wa.gov>;
Lewis, Jason (UTC) <jason.lewis@utc.wa.gov>; Twitchell, Jeremy (UTC)
<jeremy.twitchell@utc.wa.gov>; Johnson, Steven (UTC) <steven.johnson@utc.wa.gov>; Danner,
Dave (UTC) <dave.danner@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: Avista sale
 
 
 

Begin forwarded message:   Please read this editorial by Don Brockett  February 3
.  I don’t know how anyone no matter how globally minded they are could allow a
company from a foreign country to take control of Avista.  I completely agree
with Mr. Brocketts arguments  and it would be a huge disservice to us ,the Avista
customers  and the citizens of Washington,  if you allow these vital water , gas
and electric resources to fall into the hands of a foreign company in a  foreign
nation.  Please stop this sale.   Steve Dunham
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